
Report 2023 Spring AWSC

During the past two months I have
● communicated with the AAPP via email and/or telephone.
● communicated monthly via email and/or telephone with all registered

AMIAS
● responded to emails from people interested in Alateen service
● chaired two Alateen Networking Meetings for currently registered/

prospective AMIAS.
● continued to submit articles for Northern HiLights Newsletter
● kept current with the posts on AFG Connects

The theme for the 2023 International Convention was New Hopes, New
Friends and Renewed Recovery. With that in mind, now is the perfect time
to Spring into Service.

There are many opportunities in the upcoming months to learn how Service
in Alateen can renew your recovery and provide endless experiences to
make new friends. On Tuesday, June 13, members can join a virtual
Alateen Networking Group meeting to ask questions about Alateen Service.
Dates/times and Zoom numbers for these meetings can be found on the
nynafg.com site on the Events Calendar page. These meetings are held
monthly to provide information about Alateen service and as a resource for
currently certified AMIAS to connect with other AMIAS in our Area to share
experience, strength and hope.

During the Spring Convention weekend, members can join myself and
other AMIAS(Al-Anon Members Involved in Alateen Service) at a virtual
Alateen Interest Meeting(AIM) on Thursday, May 18, 2023 at 7:30PM.

All of the districts in our Area are in need of registered AMIAS. More
members are also needed to step into service as substitute Alateen Group
Sponsors to support our current Group Sponsors when conflicts arise and
they are unavailable to go to their weekly meeting.

http://www.nynafg.com/


Alateen service is for anyone with at least two years of consistent Al-Anon
participation. Active members of Al-Anon who are also AA members may
serve as an Alateen Group Sponsor, providing they fulfill the minimum
requirements as an AMIAS. At all times emphasis shall be placed on the
Al-Anon interpretation of the program

I am willing to speak to individual Al-Anon groups and at District/AIS
meetings to share about the “Joys of Service” in Alateen. I can be
contacted at alateen@nynafg.com

Respectfully submitted,
Mary S.
NYN Alateen Coordinator

mailto:alateen@nynafg.com

